Press release

18 October, 2001

Adera brings forward the publication of the interim report to 24 October 

The Board of Directors of Adera has decided to bring forward the date for 

publication of the interim report for the period 1 January – 30 September, 2001, 

to 24 October, 2001 instead of previously announced 25 October, 2001. 

For further information, please contact:

Nils-Ove Andersson, CFO

Phone: +46 70 303 6733 

E-mail nils-ove.andersson@aderagroup.com
Adera AB (publ) currently comprises the companies, Adera IT, Adera Integrerad Kommunikation and Adera Nucleus. Adera IT is a holding company for Astrakan and OOPix. Following the completion of an ongoing restructuring program, the company will have approximately 280 employees in Sweden and the UK. Shares in the company are listed on the O-list of the Stockholm Exchange. www.aderagroup.com
